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September 21, 2007


Minutes(Revised)
The meeting was called to order at 11:05.  In attendance were Kay Means, Chair, Bill Mcdaniel, Derrick Huang, Eric Chiang, Stephanie    , Allen Smith, Marcy Krugel, Mark Rhorer, Fred Taylor, and Kim Dunn from the School of Accounting.

1.
A new School of Accounting course, (Business Valuation for Forensic Accounting( was discussed.  Allen moved approval, Derrick seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

2.
Kim Dunn submitted various changes to Accounting course descriptions and prerequisites.

Bill moved and Allen seconded a motion to accept all of the prerequisite changes.  The motion passed unanimously.

Bill suggested that (fundamental principles( was redundant and should be eliminated from the course description of ACG 6027.  Bill moved and Derrick seconded a motion to accept all the changes in course descriptions, as amended. The motion passed unanimously.

3.
ITOMS submitted a new name for ISM 6237.  Stephanie moved and Eric seconded a motion to approve the change.  The motion passed unanimously.

4.
ITOMS requested a change in the MIS concentration in the MBA program.  Fred said that the (concentration( needs a major code and there may be a hold up at the University level on approving the concentration.  Bill moved to accept the (change( to the concentration if it exists or to accept the following list as the concentration is it does not currently exist.  Stephanie seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

5.
Economics requested the Energy Economics Exec Programs and Leisure Time Industries Track be deleted from the catalog because they are not being offered.  Fred discussed the possibility of keeping the Energy Economics because it is so difficult to get programs into the catalog.  Bill moved and Allen seconded a motion to eliminate both the Energy Economics Exec Program and the Leisure Time Track.  The motion passed with a 4-2 vote.
6.
Economics requested that the minimum GMAT score for admission to the Masters in Economics program be lowered from 500 to 450.  Eric moved and Derrick seconded the motion.  The motion passed with a 4-2 vote.

7.
Marketing submitted a new name for Mkt 6456C.  The new name is B2B Marketing Strategy.  Additionally, the (C( is removed from the course number.  Bill made a motion to accept the change and Stephanie seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.

8.
Bill discussed the need for a College of Business representative to the University Graduate Council (Due Process( subcommittee.  The council decided to all go back to their respective departments to ask for volunteers.  Kay will call Brenda Richey to have it added to the faculty assembly agenda.

9.
Allen briefly discussed the fact that Marketing is planning to move from 3 credit courses to 4 credit courses.  There was some discussion.  Eric Shaw will be invited to the next meeting to explain their plan.

10.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:10 pm.

